

Rays of Hope

www.raysofhopeinc.org

contact@raysofhopeinc.org

(908) 244-9000

Dear Friend:

RE: Kids Cooking For A Cause!

Rays of Hope Incorporated is a non-profit 501(c)(3) youth community service organization. It is a grassroots organization focused on developing future leaders through community service and advocacy. Our organization strives to service marginalized communities with projects such as, feeding and clothing the homeless and literacy programs in low performing areas, just to name a few. Additionally we endeavor to develop future leaders through workshops and advocacy opportunities in the community. Our Rays of Hope programs empowers youth to build a better tomorrow.

On Saturday, November 17, 2018, youth from the Rays of Hope Community Service and Youth Leadership organization will hold their annual fundraiser, Kids Who Cook. The youth will cook their favorite dish for guest to taste. Their goal is to share their culinary skills and to raise funds to help support their community service projects. The youth are planning to provide a variety of delicious foods, cooking demonstrations, games and giveaways, simply a wonderful afternoon for the entire community. Our young chefs will also receive recognition for the best dishes.

Please consider helping our youth to make this a success by providing a sponsorship through a monetary donation of \$100, \$200 or \$500 or by donating the following in-kind items:

In- Kind Donation List:

• Prize Giveaways • Paper Plates, Napkins & Cutlery• Beverages

As a sponsor you will be included in our beautiful Kids Who Cook 2019 Calendar.

In these very challenging times, it truly does take a village to raise our children. Your support would provide the needed resources to encourage our children to actively participate in these types of positive experiences.

Kindly make your donations, whether monetary or the items listed above by November 10th, 2018. Please call me at 609-312-6860 or email contact@raysofhopeinc.org to confirm. Your consideration and generosity are appreciated. Thank you for helping our youth to succeed.

Sincerely,
Demonica Britt
Sponsorship Program Manager